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Situated in the state of Ohio, County of Muskingum, Township of 
Hopewell, Township 18, Range 15 part of the Northeast Quarter of 
Section l bounded and described as follows: 

commencing at the Southwest Corner of the Northeast Quarter of 
Section 1; Thence South 84 42'00 11 .East on South Line of Quarter 
Section 1361.15 feet to a point in Ridge Road the place of 
beginning; Thence leaving Ridge Road North 04 56'21" Bast along 
Sandy R. Mccelland vol.975, Page 57, 422.93 feet to an iron pin 
set passing an iron pin found at 5.00 feet; Thence along the 
split lines of Harley Kittle Vol. 1091, Page 150, the next two 
courses and distances: south 74 34'08" East 589.55 feet to an 
iron pin set and south 04 56'21" West 330.00 feet to a point in 
Ridge Road passing an iron pin set at 317.91 feet; Thence along 
R.E. Lucas and the·south Line of saia Quarter Section in Ridge 
Road North 83 38'08° west 579.88 reet to the place of beginning 
containing 5.01 Acres more or less: 

Being part of Auditor's Parcel Number 25-75-0l-18-000. 

Iron pins set are number five reinf. bars 30 inches long with 
plastic ID caps. 

Bearing are based on John Marshall survey or Vol. 975, Page 57. 

Reference: Volume 1091, Page 150. 

This description written ~Y R.L. Daniela Reg. Surveyor No. 5410 
Dec. 3, 1996 and is intended for legal transfer of the property 
described and does not inteno to describe all or any easements of 
record, nor encroachments unless otherwise indicated. 

survey and Description By: 

DESCRIPTION APPROVED R. L, Daniels Reg. Surveyor #5410 
FOR rwuu,unS RANSFER 

sv ....... ~~llp./,_--



0 ----- --- ---
1 

I 
I 

-----._ - -

fle.,..ley Kt-I-{ le 
IDP.l-160 

1'6-6 00 

----0 -, 
I 
I 
I 

0 

I 

' 
f 
·' 

f 
i 
I 

t 
,f 

' ( 

J 
f 

f 
f 
I 
I 
; 

·t 
I 
i 
'! 

I 

J 


	25750118001
	25750118001A

